From:
Sent: Tuesday, 14 December 2021 9:58 PM
To: AER Inquiry <aerinquiry@aer.gov.au>

Subject: Ausnet cost pass 2021

To whom it may Concern,

Ausnet are an incompetent, greedy, foreign owned company who do not deserve any funds for providing substandard and outdated
infrastructure. The grid should be State owned, and new transmission lines should be put underground, thus eliminating storm damage claims
future.

Give them nothing.








